
Cossall Parish Neighbourhood Plan 
 
           June 2021 

 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

 

In April we sent out this leaflet to all the households in the parish of Cossall to ascertain the opinions 
of Cossall residents regarding the proposed housing development adjacent to the Industrial Estate. 

We now wish to consult with all the businesses on the estate, you may have many views that you 
would like to include in the survey. Please feel free to get in touch as detailed in the leaflet by 18 
June 2021. 

Although planning has been passed there are still many areas that will be decided upon at a later 
date. We would really appreciate any comments, concerns and suggestions that you may have and 
look forward to receiving them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Steering Group, Cossall Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

Email  wearecossall@gmail.com 

Telephone 0115 930 4538 

Twitter  @wearecossall 

Facebook wearecossall 


